
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, Jan 27 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 am Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children 
  Sunday School 
Fairfield Market Days 
Monday, Jan 28 
1 pm Line Dancing 
Tuesday, Jan 29 
10 am FOOD FORUM 
1 pm Care Giver’s Support 
   Group Planning Meeting 
Wednesday, Jan 30 
9:30 am Upper Room 
10:15 Communion 
10:30 Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 

7 pm Bridge 
Friday, Feb 1 
NATIONAL FREEDOM 
DAY 
Saturday,  Feb 2 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, Feb 3 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children 
  Sunday School 

Wednesday, Feb 6 
9:30 am Upper Room 
10:15 Communion 
10:30 Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 

Interested in a trip to the 
Dallas Museum  
of Biblical Art? 

Thursday 
February 28th 

 

Let’s go see the museum!  The museum opens at 11 am, we will depart from the Lakeside 
Parking Lot at 9 AM.  The plan is to carpool, so a few people will need to drive!  A self-guided 
tour is $12, if we have more than 12 people we can arrange for a docent to take us around.  

The museum is located at  7500 Park Lane in Dallas, after our tour we can go have lunch in a 
place of the group’s choosing.  Let us know that you want to go:  Call or email the Church 
Office (903 915-4754 or lsumc416@gmail.com) or put you name on the sign up sheet in the 

kitchen. Check out the museum’s website to see the current exhibits:  
www.biblicalarts.org 
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Our 2019 Stewardship Drive  
is coming to a close. 

If you have submitted your 
pledge, WE THANK YOU!   

Pledge cards can be found in the 
document pockets on the backs 
of the pews and can be placed in 

the Offering Plate. 
Thanks to Gene Byerly,  

our Stewardship Chairman, for 
all of his work with this drive! 

mailto:lsumc416@gmail.com
https://www.biblicalarts.org


JOYS: 
Our District Superintendent Leah Hidde-Gregory, accompanied by 
her mother, worshipped with us today. 
Sandi Davis thanked everyone for their cards and calls during her 
bout with cellulitis. 
Terry Bumpass thanked everyone for their care and concern during 
her son Matt and his wife Jen's recent illnesses.  They have been 
staying with Terry and Dudley, but now are well enough to return to 
their own home with their son, Aaron. 
Cassie Yarbrough was happy to have husband Billy in church. 

Valerie Steele reminded us all how blessed we are to have such a wonderful Volun-
teer Fire Department. We thank God for the Southern Oaks VFD. 
CONCERNS: 
We pray for the family of Mary Martin.  We pray for Janet & Dick Martin as they 
grieve. 
Barbara Bankston asks for prayer for Roy Leach who is very ill with pneumonia. 
Ginger Moody is going to have a cancerous growth removed from her face.  Remem-
ber her in your prayers. 
Connie Wolf needs our prayers as she has a MRSA infection in her foot and faces an 
amputation.  
Continued prayers are needed for Kate Fenton, Randie Fenton's mother.  She is on 
anti-seizure medicine and is doing better. 
Sue Rice said Vic will soon have a Moh's procedure on his neck at UT Southwest-
ern.  Please pray for him. 
Please pray for the widow of Wayland Howard, Vivian, who has lost not only her 
husband, but also her son. 
Faye Robbins needs our continued prayers as she battles her Crohn's disease. 
Susan Suggs asks for travel mercies for her mother as she travels home to IA. 
Pray for Billy Yarbrough's sister.  She is getting out of prison and will go to a half-
way house.  After her time there she will come to stay with Billy and Cassie. 
Van Wagnon asks us to pray for Joe Putman who has lost his foot from diabetes. 
Bea Kelley asks for prayers for her grandson, Michael, who has to have surgery. 
Lord, we ask your blessing on our Church and on our Country in these turbulent 
times. 

The Cooking Forum Meets on Tuesday,  

Jan 29th, 10 AM 

Master Chef:  Carole Stubblefield 
A new year of yummy recipes and food will resume on Jan 29th in the new Fel-

lowship Hall.  Carole will be presenting recipes focusing on the use of canned 

meats. 

The Cooking Forum is designed to assist people in expanding their culinary skills 

and introduce a variety of foods in their diet.  The class presents the recipes for 3 

meals (along with the food necessary to make those meals) with instruction and 

tips.  The Forum has been able to provide kitchen utensils and things such as 

crock pots.  Do you love to cook? Have some special recipes that you can share 

with the Forum?  Give Susan Pokorski a call at 8104 338-5989. 

The small little card in your bulletin this 

week is  for you to give away.  Give this card 

to a person that you think would benefit 

from the love and fellowship of our Church.  

Spread the word of the Lord and give peace 

and blessings to those you know! 

Care Giver  
Support Group 

First Meeting:  Tuesday Jan 
29th at 1 pm 

Are you caring for an  
individual with memory loss?  

Here is a support group  
for you! 

Valerie Steele and Susan Pokorski have 
taken training to facilitate a support group 
for those caring for a person with a 
memory loss disease such as Alzheimer’s, 
Parkinson’s or any type of dementia.  The 

first meeting will be held on Tuesday, Jan 29th at 1 pm.  If you are a care giver please at-
tend!  If you know of a care giver that may be interested, please pass on this information.  
Although the meetings will be held here at Lakeside, anyone is welcome!  You don’t have 
to be a Methodist to attend these meetings.  Spread the word about this valuable service! 


